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***** 
Before the main email - our Christmas DT lessons require cardboard cereal boxes.  I have 
only had a couple in so far so please send a cereal box or two in with your child if 
possible!  Thank you. 
***** 

 
Good morning, 

 
A huge thank you to all of you who were able to make it to the mini marathon on Friday. 
The children absolutely loved it and I was very impressed with their stamina! It was great to 
be able to catch up with some of you during the run as well. 

 
This week, as per my email last week, I will be out of school from Tuesday due to needing to 
have surgery.  I will be following all instructions to the letter in order to be able to return to 
school as soon as possible. 

 
While I am off the class will be looked after by Ms Mclennon who has been provided with 
everything she needs to continue while I am away. Today, she will spend time getting to 
know the class while I am still here. All lessons will adhere to our school long term plans and 
I will take over again when I am back.  I know that all adults in school will check in with the 
class regularly.  

 
This week our addition and subtraction unit continues - we had a collective lightbulb 
moment with some of the methods we have been learning last week so I know that the 
children are now ready to fly with this. There is more information on the class page on the 
school website. 

 
In writing we will be completing a character description based on a magical night zoo. This 
will lead into a unit all about setting a scene and adding in problems for characters to 
overcome.  I can't wait to read all of the excellent stories! 

 
We will, of course, also continue working on our Nativity.  I have loved hearing the children 
rehearse over the last week and I know they will put together something very special for 
you all to enjoy. I have put the music and lyrics on the class page on the school website. 
Please take a look to find them and while you are there check out the Amber news section 
which is updated with lots of photos every week. 

 
Thank you for your support, have a fantastic week. 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 


